Business Meeting
Minutes

October 18, 2023

The SGA team spent the business meeting today taking photos for the SGA website and
Instagram. The purpose of this is to help make SGA and its student leaders more visible on
campus as well as increase engagement between the student body and administration. The above
is more effective when people have faces to place with names.

Please join us for future business meetings as well look forward to sharing our progress with the
student body.
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